






















































































Wednesday, July 21, 1999 

Joel Carpenter 
Home Address Removed 

Hi Joel, 

Sorry for the delay in getting this material off to you as I previously promised. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Kinross Moncla Aircraft Accident Investigation Report. Sorry 
about the legibility. I tried to make the best copy I could from the slick paper of the microfilm 
printouts provided by AFSA. I also tried to enlarge the pages a little for added legibility. If you 
find these illegible, I will try to make a another cqpy. 

Thank you, 

Jim Klotz 
Home address removed 


